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April 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to announce, after a rigorous two day process, and confirmed by the Governing Body earlier week, 

that Mrs Claire Waite has been appointed as Headteacher for The Piggott School: Charvil Primary from September 

2023. 

I feel sure you will join myself, Mr Gray and the Charvil staff in wishing Mrs Waite all the very best on her well 

deserved appointment. 

Mrs Waite brings a wealth of primary leadership experience to the school having been Deputy Headteacher at 

both South Lake Primary School, Woodley and Emmer Green Primary School, Reading. 

Mrs Waite writes: 

‘I feel incredibly privileged and proud to be given the opportunity to be the Headteacher at Charvil 

Primary School. I will be joining with enthusiasm and a determination to lead the school on its journey to 

be an outstanding learning community.  

During the summer term, I will be spending time with the team, getting to know the children and you, 

learning what it means to be part of the Piggott community. Please do come and say ‘Hello’ if you see me, 

and I look forward to starting at Charvil in September.’ 

 
From myself as Chair of the Governing Board, I am certain you will join me in thanking the staff for all their 
professionalism, dedication and commitment to the education of the children in their care. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
Richard Thiele 
Chair of the Governing Body 
  


